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Medical Mission 2024 at Montfort Center of Spirituality 
 
QUEZON CITY, Philippines - The Association of Mary Queen of All Hearts conducted their 
Medical Mission 2024 on May 18 and 25, 2024. This event was held in collaboration with Dr. 

Paolo RASALAN, MD, Dr. Clare CORONEL, MD, The Glorious Heart Organization (USA), 
Team Generika Drugstore, Emmanuel Medical and Diagnostic Center, AMQAH, and TTJers. 

 
The medical mission took place at the Montfort Center of Spirituality, with laboratory testing 
conducted on May 18 and the consultation and test results provided on May 25. Approximately 70 

individuals participated in this year's medical mission, most of whom were seniors over sixty years 
old. 

 
We are immensely grateful to all the participants and especially to our sponsors, who enabled us 
to fully subsidize the cost of the laboratory tests and provide free doctor consultations. We thank 

God for sending people to collaborate on this mission of healing. 
 

May this experience continue to inspire us all to trust in God's Providence as we continue our 
journey to participate in the mission entrusted to us, for the Glory of God Alone. 
 

 
Rev. Fr. Federick B. YUMANG, SMM 

National Director 

Association of Mary Queen of All Hearts 


